
From: Hope
To: City Council
Subject: Comment on rezone
Date: Monday, February 23, 2015 2:33:14 PM

Hi, I'm Hope Morgan, and I'd like to say, you can't please all the people, all the 
time.  This new scare tactic campaign from Janet Way is disturbing.  Since, she
was instrumental in getting not one but 2 light rail stations in Shoreline! She seems  to be
 double minded.  
 
Anyway, I'm for the rezone, I'm for progress.  You are not initiating any more than
south Lake Union, Roosevelt, and other areas.  Contractors will not jump in all
at once, and this allows for the needed roads, and upgrades for our future.  
 
All I ask, is vote, and get it done, because these constant delays are taxing to our
mental health!  We have been preparing for this for 2 1/2 years.  NO MORE DELAYS,
just vote and make a dicision!  Thank You. Hope
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